San Luis Obispo County Sheriff’s Office

1585 Kansas Avenue ¢ San Luis Obispo ® California ¢ 93405
www.slosheriff.org

Ian S. Parkinson
Sheriff - Coroner

August 16, 2016

SENT VIA US MAIL

The Calguns Foundation

Attn: Brandon Combs

4212 N. Freeway Blvd, Suite 6
Sacramento, CA 95834

Re:  Public Records Act Request Dated July 27, 2016
Dear Mr. Combs,

We write in response to the above-referenced Public Records Act request which was
addressed to lan Parkinson, Sheriff-Coroner of the County of San Luis Obispo. Your request was
received by this office on August 10, 2016.

Pursuant to Government Code section 6253, subdivision (c), the Sheriff is informing you
that it will need an additional 14 days to respond fully to your request due to the need to (1)
search for and, if they exist, collect the requested records from a separate storage facility; and (2)
possibly compile data not readily available in an existing record. We will need to determine the
amount of records identified in your request to provide an appropriate response as to the records
we are able to provide, the length of time it will take to compile and any fees associated with
responding to your request. We anticipate that we will be able to respond to your request on or
before August 30, 2016.

If you have any questions or concerns, or would otherwise like to discuss this matter with
me, please do not hesitate to contact this office.

Very truly yours,

Sheriff’s Records Manager

Cc:  Ann Duggan, Deputy County Counsel

Administration (805) 781-4540  24-hour Dispatch (805) 781-4550
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